TOLBERT PTA

Nobody can do everything. but everyone can do something. ~Author Unknown



Important Dates:

Sept. 9th-23rd:

Charleston Wrap fundraiser

Sept. 10th, 2:45pm:

PTA Meeting in the Library

Sept. 18th, 7pm: After School Program **Registration (Session 1)**

Sept. 17th, 7-9pm: **Odyssey of the Mind Info Night**

Sept. 19th, 6:30-7:30pm: Watch D.O.G.S. Kick-off

Sept. 25th: After School Programs **Begin (Session 1)**

Oct. 4th: Fall Bingo, Doors open at 6:30, Bingo starts at 7:00.

Volunteer opportunities:

Are you looking for a way to volunteer for Tolbert, but have limited time available?

Are you a working parent?

Do you have children home during the day?

Do you want to help make great events for our children?

If you're interested in helping our school or have any questions, please contact Amy Baugus at almondjoy1@hotmail.com.

SAVE THE DATE

Join us for our Fall Bingo event on October 4th at 6:30pm!



2013-14 Board Members:

President: Allison Gallagher

Treasurer: Jennifer Coleman

Secretary: Allison Riesz

President-Elect: Jennifer Bittenbender VP of Fund-raising: Lisa Amazigo VP of Family Events: Donna Cowan <u>VP of Assemblies</u>: Jessica Heenan <u>VP of After School Programs</u>: Hilda Smith **Volunteer Coordinator:** Amy Baugus

PTA President's Message

Tolbert PTA is pleased to welcome to you back to another great vear here at Tolbert!

Tolbert's PTA Board has been busy this summer planning an exciting year ahead for Tolbert students and families. I encourage you to join the PTA and be a part of the many events we offer. As an active member of the PTA, you will see firsthand the difference we make in our children's education.

With the funds the PTA raises, we are able to contribute to our children's education in so many ways. Whether it is through the donation of computers, playground equipment, science materials, books or other needed items or through the time parents give volunteering in the classroom, we are able to truly enhance our children's elementary school experience.

Be sure to check out the PTA calendar on the Tolbert Elementary website for information on upcoming events and volunteer opportunities. There are so many ways you can help. Many volunteer jobs require minimal time, can be done from the comfort of your home and are actually really fun!! Each and every hour you volunteer is vital to our success and is so appreciated. Best of all, you will know that you are directly impacting your child's education.

We can't wait to welcome you to PTA events so we can support our children and our school and make this year at Tolbert our best yet!

Please don't hesitate to contact me or any PTA Board member with questions. Welcome back to school!

Allison Gallagher PTA President, 2013-2014 allisonvgallagher@vahoo.com

